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Master of Public Administration

2700 Evergreen Parkway NW

Olympia, Washington  98505
December 13, 2010

To the Skokomish Education Department,


Hello, my name is Erin Genia and I serve as the Student Support Assistant for the MPA-Tribal Governance Program here at the Evergreen State College. I am writing today to confirm that Robert Smith has been admitted into our program and has attended classes this Fall quarter, 2010. As a member of the student cohort for the 2010-2011 academic year, Robert is a first year student who is working to complete the requirements of a Masters Degree in Public Administration with a focus on Tribal Governance. Please feel free to contact me at the phone number or email address below if you have any questions regarding Robert Smith.

Thank you very much,

Erin Genia

Student Support Assistant – MPA-Tribal Governance Program

GeniaE@evergreen.edu
(360)867-6202
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